
Finlayson City Council 
Public Hearing 

August 10, 2020 
 
The public hearing meeting was called to order Monday, August 10, 2020 by Tom Price, Mayor 
at 6:17 PM. 
 
Council Members present: Jeremy Byers, Nadine Hedtke, Mike Drahosh, with Joe Luedtke 
absent. 
 
Others present: Wyatt Lucht, Bill Morgan, Vickie Oetterer and John Mikrot 
 
Zoning map changes were required due to PID 380024000 being split and the new parcel 
changing to residential from industrial. Bjorklund explained the changes and no concerns or 
issues were raised. Additional changes made to the zoning map were simply corrections made to 
accurately reflect the zoning that was recorded with the county.   
 
Public hearing meeting adjourned at 6:21pm by motion from Hedtke, seconded by Drahosh.  
 
Nicole Bjorklund, City Clerk/Administrator  


